
™VED OCD 

January 19, 2010 

Mark E. Fesmire, P. F. 
Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Dear Mr. Fesmire, 

Because I had not learned until today that January 16, 2010, was the deadline for 
appealing the order issued for the APPLICATION OF ANADARKO PETROLEUM 
CORPORATION FOR APPROVAL OF AN ACID GAS INJECTION WELL, SAN 
JUAN COUNTY, NEW MEXICO, CASE NO. 14329, ORDER NO. R-13201,1 am 
writing to request a De Novo hearing in CASE NO. 14329 to appeal ORDER NO. R-
13201. The injection well would be located at the San Juan River Gas Plant in Kirtland, 
New Mexico. 

In spite of my being a party of record, I was not sent a notification of the order or of the 
deadline for appeal. 

I request that you grant this De Novo hearing. 

Sincerely, 
Janet Rees 
1400 SaizRd. 
Bloomfield, NM 87413 
505-632-8335 


